
 

Time Extension Notice of RFP BD 2017 008 

 

Preparation of ‘Sector Action Plan’ on ‘Economic Governance’ for Support to Sustainable and Inclusive 
Planning (SSIP) project, UNDP Bangladesh 

 

Please be informed that the submission deadline for above mentioned RFP has been extended till Sunday 
30 April 2017 at 04:30 pm.  

Other terms and conditions will remain unchanged. This notice will be considered as an integral part of 
the RFP document.   

 

 

Thanks 

Procurement Cluster 

UNDP Bangladesh 

 

  

 


